MEMORIAL HOSPITAL OF TEXAS COUNTY

October 19, 1992
orr 27

Regiona! Administrators

Division of Radiation Safety and S={aguards

United States Nuclear Regulzt~ y Commission, Region IV
511 Ryan Plaza Drive, Su~ )00

Arlington, TX 76011

Reference: Docket # 030-20282/92-01
License #35-23125-01

Gentiemen,

In responae to your letter of October 8, 1992 requesting a description of our plans to
improve the effectiveness of the managemant control of our licensed program, a tru
following plan has been initiated:

The Nuclear Medicine department shali be monitored waekly by the department
director as to the completion of all requirements. Such monitoring will be
documented by the diractor

When these violations occurred before, the program was not monitored on a regular
basis by the department supervisor. This monitaring will prevent negligence on the

part of the department

Sincerely,

Douglas K. Weaver
Chief Executive Otficer
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